

AUSTIN POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Council Members

FROM:

Brian Manley, Police Chief

Austin Police Department

DATE:

December 27, 2018

SUBJECT:

Staff Response to Resolution No. 20181213-043

On December 13, 2018, Council passed Resolution No. 20181213-043 recognizing the portion of the staffing plan released to council as a core component for consideration in FY2020 and subsequent budget proposals and sets a goal and commitment to approve future budgets that address sworn officer staffing along with other resources necessary to address the City's public safety needs with the aim of meeting public safety outcomes outlined in the Austin Strategic Direction 2023 Plan. This memo is to confirm that the Austin Police Department is adhering to the resolution.

This item is now completed. Please contact Brian Manley, Police Chief if you have further questions.

Thank you.

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager

Rey Arellano., Assistant City Manager